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Sportsmen Bassmasters

 
Meeting Minutes
    February 24th, 2005
Members Present:

Mike Br.
Cal

Troy

Brad

Dale

Jim Ba.

Ron

Mickey
Dan

Alan

Chris

Paul B


Paul N

Matt H

Patrick

 
President Report (Paul Becka):

· A couple of guests at the meeting Chris Glaze, and Carl Await
· Very nice banquet, Craig did a good job, Mike obtained a nice ladies gift, and Dale had a good embarrassing slide show. 

· If you weren’t aware Bill Young has had a son, and Bill has placed him on the waiting list

· There was a good turn-out of club members to help with the casting kids event

· Reminder that we have the booth at the Sportsmen Show on the 3rd of April,  sign up will be next meeting

· Reservations have been made for the spring trip

V.P./T.D. (Troy O’Bannion):

· We’re “good” for the Balsam tournament

· Troy is working on lining up the remaining lakes in Minnesota

· Looking for a couple of volunteers to form a tournament committee

· Looking for a decent map of the Horeshoe Chain

Secretary/Treasurer (Chris Tope):

· Balance is $2262.95
· Current club membership is at 26. 
Special Projects (Craig):

· No report
Data (Cal):

· Anybody that was at the Bass/Walleye expo that hasn’t notified Cal, please do so
Internet (Mickey):

· $5.00 ytd with BASS
· The web-site has been updated with the banquet awards
Federation (Mike Br):

· The board is still trying to determine how to “get-rid” of the Skeeter; it looks like it may be a silent auction, per Paul
Old Business:

· Pat brought in some donations from Thunder Bullets that arrived after the banquet
Conservation Director: 
· No report

New Business:

· Brad Longerbone will no longer be in the club.  He’s going to be fishing some money tournaments.  Good luck Brad!
· The glass on the overhead projector is cracked, so Dale/the club is on the lookout for a new projector

· Dale will be submitting the order to Stearns a few days after the Federation meeting which is March 5th.  Contact Dale if you want to order from Stearns at a discounted rate.

· Matt Hitzeman was nominated and seconded for the Conservation Director position.  He’s thinking about accepting the nomination.  Voting next meeting. 

Education: (Dale)

· Matt H. gave an informative lesson, part I, about aquatic plants
Youth: (Bill):

· No report
State Tournament Update:

· Betsy Ross resort have been lined up as the launch and recovery site for the alternate’s tournament on Ida

· The alternate’s meeting will be held at the Holiday Inn 

· Dale has been talking to the Alexandria Chamber of Commerce, he’s currently waiting for a packet of information from them at this time

· Dale is currently putting a letter together to send to the large tackle manufacturers looking for donations

· Still open for ideas for the charity

· Also still looking for help, as the time draws closer more assistance will be needed

· The reservations for the state tournament team will be moved from the Super 8 to the Holiday Inn

· Brad Longerbone will not be fishing the state team

Next meeting is March 24th at 7pm at David Fong’s

We currently have four spots open in the club

Waiting List: 

1. Rob Amos

2.
Kyle Young 
